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Technical Bulletin TB2024-5-SH 

Bead Chain Shades-Child Safety Labeling 

The following warning label will be affixed to the window side of all bead chain-operated window shades 
manufactured by Draper, Inc., beginning. Please do not remove it from the shade. 

 

A tensioned hold down device that brings a bead chain shade into compliance with 
ANSI/WCMA A100.1-A will be permanently attached to the chain when it is shipped from our 
factory. Also attached is a kit containing mounting brackets and instructions, along with the 
following warning tag: 

 

For more information go to https://www.draperinc.com/?S=CHILDSAFETY, or scan the QR code: 

 

http://www.draperinc.com/
https://www.draperinc.com/?S=CHILDSAFETY

